
Changes to Bulletin for January 14, 

2024 

 

1. Contrary to the bulletin, the Parish council 

meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 17, in 

the hall, immediately following the Fish Dinner 

Meeting. 

 

2. Contrary to the bulletin, Young at Heart WILL NOT 

meet this week, the next meeting will be               

February 21. 


